Achieving Together

August 7, 2024

Mr. Ken Swink

Southwestern Ohio EPC

303 Corporate Center Dr, Suite 208
Vandalia, OH 45377

Dear Mr. Swink,

The Whitehall City School District would like to request membership into the Southwestern Ohio Educational
Purchasing Council. We look forward to using your Liability, Fleet & Property Insurance Program and having
member access to other EPC programs if they are of value to our District.

We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

-

Ml Bhprd

Melissa Griffith — Treasurer/CFO

625 S. Yearling Rd. + Whitehall, Chio 43213 1@ 614.417.5000 @ 614.417.5023 -« WCSRams.org
Whitehall-Yearling High School Rasemore Middlz School Beechwood Elementary Etna Road Elementary kae Avenue Elementary C. Ray Williams ECC
675 S Yearhing Rd 4800 Langtey Aue 455 Beechwood Rd. 4531 Etna Rd 4750 kae Ave 4738 Kae Ave

614 4175100 614 4175200 614 417 5300 614 17 5400 614,417 5600 614,417 5580



